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Board Members Present: Ch. S. Olanoff, B. Montgomery, S. Rafsky and J. Wiggin. 
  
Staff Present: N. Loughnane, Town Planner; G. Garber, Community Development Advisor, and 
Chris McKeown, Westwood Station Manager. Minutes were recorded by N. Loughnane. 
 
 
Planning Board Members Participate in Discussions at the Board of Selectmen Meeting 
 
Ch. Olanoff called the Planning Board meeting to order at 9:25 pm.  Ch. Olanoff stated that the 
Planning Board would be meeting in executive session with the Board of Selectmen to discuss 
matters involving potential litigation.  He stated that the Planning Board would adjourn directly from 
Executive Session. 
 
Upon a motion by Mr. Rafsky and seconded by Mr. Wiggin, the board voted unanimously to meet in 
Executive Session for the purpose of discussing items involving potential litigation.   
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:30 pm. 
 
 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 15th at 7:30 P.M., at 50 Carby Street.  
 


